

Cascade Heights PAC

Monthly Newsletter: October 2023



Snack Shack is Back

The PAC Snack Shack is Back! Treat yourself - bring your loonies and toonies. Combos and single items for purchase.

Opening: Nov 16 during <u>lunch time</u> at the PAC Kitchen window

Purdys Christmas Fundraiser

Every purchase counts, and the proceeds from this fundraiser will directly benefit Cascade Heights. The funds will be used to support educational programs, extracurricular activities, and school improvements.

To place your order, , simply visit

https://fundraising.purdys.com/1642400-108468 or scan the QR code, and follow the easy online ordering process. **Deadline** for orders is **November 29, 2023**, so don't miss out.

Christmas Silent Auction

We will be hosting our 1st Annual Cascade Christmas Silent Auction.

Proceeds from the silent auction will support school improvements and extracurricular activities

Stay tuned, more details to come.

PAC Spotlight

Thank you to our amazing Cascade Heights community for making our PAC Back to School BBQ a hit! THANKS

We made **almost \$400** from our hot dog sales!

Upcoming Nov Events

Mon, Nov 13: **School Closed** [Remembrance Day]

> Fri, Nov 24: **Pro-D Day**

Save the Date



Contact Your PAC

General Contact:

pac.cascade.heights@ gmail.com

Hot Lunch Contact:

Cascadeheights.hotlunch@ gmail.com

Facebook Group:



